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Europe  
We will be starting this theme by learning which countries make 

up Europe. 

We will learn about some of the key physical features of Europe. We 

will investigate some of the most significant man made 

landmarks of Europe and what it is like in the countries of 

Northern , Eastern and Western Europe. 

 

Happy New Year!  

Welcome back! We hope you all had a 

wonderful Christmas, spent lots of quality 

time together and had a relaxing break. Miss 

Wharton and Mrs Warnes are looking forward 

to another busy half term learning all about 

our new topic called, ‘Europe’. 

Here are some of the things we will be learning 

about throughout this half of the spring term... 

English 

 

English: We will be learning about the features of 

stories with morals and writing our own. We will 

look at platy scripts and their features. 

We will write letters after learning about the 

features of formal letters. 

 

Key Texts: This half term, we will be reading 

Aesop’s Fables from a range of different texts. We 

will be reading The Dark by Lemony Snicket to 

aid our letter writing. 

 

 

 

Maths 

 

Every day, the children will practice their number 

fluency through ‘Number Ninjas’ followed by a 

short weekly arithmetic quiz on a Friday. This 

half term we are working on our knowledge of 

multiplication and Division, Area and perimeter 

and we will learn about fractions.  

 

Please continue to have fun working on your 

times tables to 12x12. Please ensure all children 

are continuing to use Doodle Learning to 

consolidate their learning! 

 

                        

Geography 

 

We are going to learn about countries that make up Europe. 

We will learn what some of the key physical features of Europe 

are. We will learn about  
some of the most significant man made landmarks of Europe 

and what it is like in the countries of Northern , Eastern and 

Western Europe. 

 

 

 

PSHE 

We will be looking at our communities unit. 

 

Religious Education 

We will be continuing our learning about the Holy Trinity in the 

Christian religion. 

 

Music  

Music lessons will continue to be provided by the Norfolk Music 

Hub - they sound such fun!  

 

 

Physical Education 

PE will continue to be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays . We ask 

that children arrive in their PE kits. 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School will continue to take place every fortnight– dates to 

be sent via email! 

 

As much of our learning takes place outdoors, we politely request 

that a pair of wellies are kept in school. water bottle (with fresh 

WATER), a lunch box if required and a warm, waterproof coat 

every day. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. Thank you! 


